
Ref 2 Surrey County Council 
 
7th April 2020 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council as the Minerals and Waste Planning Authority and 
Spatial Planning team on the Cowfold Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 16 consultation. 
 
We do not have any specific comments to make on this consultation, however please keep us 
informed of any further consultations. 
 
Kind Regards, 




